
Inquiry About Building Code Updates 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Department Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the recent updates to the 

building codes as they relate to [specific interest, e.g., residential construction, commercial 

buildings, etc.]. As an [your profession or affiliation, e.g., architect, builder, homeowner], it is 

crucial for me to understand the latest requirements to ensure compliance in my upcoming 

projects. 

Could you please provide information regarding any significant changes that have been made 

recently? Additionally, any resources, documentation, or guidance on how to remain compliant 

would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your time and assistance. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


